
September 14,2015

Dear, Governor Niki Haley,

Greeting In The Name Of Our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ:

The Columbia Mass Choir Phase II will be celebrating our 4th annual choir anniversary on
October 25,2015 at 4:00 p.m. located at Central Baptist Church 3625 Clement Rd. Columbia
SC, Reverend Ricky R. Ezell Sr., Pastor. Governor Haley, we would like to invite you to bless us
with your presence, on our blessed occasion. Please feel free to contact our committee members
below.

Thanking You in Advance,

God Bless You.
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Minister Anthony P. Outen Director,
Columbia Mass Choir Phase II

CMCPhase II; Resurrected
P.O. Box 91118
Columbia, SC29290

Marcia Downs: Booking Agent (803)360-9090 Wanda
Atterbury: Secretary (803) 603-9305
Niki -Outen-Mctlune: Public Relations (803)609-7768
E-mail: columbiamassii@yahoo.com


